
	
Registration	for	Savvy	Teens	

Monday,	June	7	&	Tuesday,	8,	2021.	Check-in	begins	at	12:15	p.m.	Cost:	$10.	Seminars	begin	promptly	
at	1:00	p.m.	-	end	at	4:00	p.m.,	at	the	Park	Event	Center,	500	Division	Street,	Waite	Park,	MN	56387.	
Students	will	receive	a	complementary	Savvy	Teens	T-Shirt,	snacks	and	a	soda	pop.		

	
(Please	Print)	
Student	Name	________________________________________________________________	
	
	Address_______________________________________________________________________	
	
City________________________________________Zipcode____________________________	
	
Cell	Phone	#____________________________________________________________________	
	
Emergency	phone	#	_____________________________________________________________	
	
Email	Address	__________________________________________________________________	
	
Grade	____________________________Age_________________________________________	
	
School	________________________________________________________________________	
	
T-Shirt	Size	-	Small____Medium____Large____XLarge____XXLarge_____	
	
Please	write	a	check	to	AAUW	St.	Cloud	and	mail	to	the	address	below:	
Linda	MacLeod	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Contact:	Linda	MacLeod	
3	Highbanks	Place	 	 	 	 	 	 	 320-281-3155	(landline)	
St.	Cloud,	MN	56301	 	 	 	 	 	 	 lmariemac1949@gmail.com	
	
Registration	begins	April	7,	2021.	Payment	and	registration	must	be	received	by	May	15,	2021.	Early	
registration	is	recommended	because	attendance	may	be	limited.	
	
Parental	signature	is	required	for	permission	to	take	photos	at	the	event.	Please	sign	below.	
	
______________________________________________________________________________	
All	government,	city,	and	venue	health	guidelines	will	be	followed.	Masks	must	be	worn	at	
indoor	events	and	students	will	be	socially-spaced.	Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.		
																																																																																																																																																																																					
This	project	was	funded	in	part	by	the	Initiative	Foundation,	a	regional	community	foundation,	
and	the	Saint	Cloud	Area	(MN)	Branch	of	AAUW.	


